
 
 

March 31, 2023 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Leucadia Boulevard/Hygeia Roundabout Project, City of Encinitas, 

California, CA-49. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Encinitas, located 

at 505 South Vulcan Avenue, Encinitas, CA 92024. The funding would be used to install a 

roundabout at the intersection of Leucadia Boulevard and Hygeia Avenue. The project is an 

appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will complete the City's corridor plan and improve 

safety for vehicles, cyclists, and pedestrians. The project will provide Americans with 

Disabilities Act-compliant pedestrian walkways and crossings, as well as bike lanes. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 

authorized by 23 U.S.C. 133. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
MIKE LEVIN 

Member of Congress 

 


